RHA - Ribston Hall Association - 100 Club
RHA organize several events throughout the year to raise much-needed funds for the school.  As an ongoing fundraiser we run a ‘100 Club’.
The rules are simple - £1.00 a month buys a single number to be entered in the monthly draw (you can buy as many numbers as you like).  There will be prizes of £20.00 and £10.00 each month except in June & December when the prizes are £100.00 and £10.00, and £200 and £10.00.  Draws are made at RHA meetings whenever possible and a list of the past winners is available from the RHA.
You can pay £12.00 annually per number or £1.00 per number per month by standing order.
If you are interested please complete the form below and return it to the school via email to rha@ribstonhall.gloucs.sch.uk .  At the same time you will need to make arrangements with your bank for a standing order payment for the amount chosen.  For example, if you want 2 tickets per month that would be a STO for either £2.00 per month or £24.00 per year.  Once our bank has confirmed receipt of the payment your number(s) will be entered into the draw – good luck!
This is an easy, non-time consuming way to support the RHA in its fundraising and we look forward to your completed form 
Please type in your details below in the grey cells (using the options where applicable

To the RHA Committee:-
[bookmark: Dropdown1] would like to join the RHA ‘100 Club’.
[bookmark: Text1]Name:     
Address:      
Telephone Number:                        Child’s Form:      

RHA 100 Club Standing Order (STO) Details
 confirm that arrangements have been put in place for a STO payment as follows:-
[bookmark: Dropdown3]Payable to: - RHA 100 Club, HSBC Bank plc sort code 40-17-53 Account Number 91391275 the sum of £      per 
[bookmark: Dropdown4]starting 1st         20      and   thereafter.
Date      /     /     

Please note that paying by standing order will reduce the time taken to administer the 100 Club each year and is the preferable option but if this is not possible then please contact the RHA via email at rha@ribstonhall.gloucs.sch.uk and we will send you alternative instructions.


